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ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR FRIDAY, APRIL 12, 2024 

Happy Friday Pacers!  

LAND ACKNOWLEDGEMENT 
 
Before we begin today's announcements, we will acknowledge that we live, learn and work on 
the traditional territory of the Tsawwassen and Musqueam First Nations and all of the 
Hun’qumi’num speaking people who have been stewards of this land since time immemorial.  
We also offer respect to all the Elders who have gone before us and to the Elders and First 
Nation people who are with us today. 
 
OTHER 

The cafeteria is having another contest! Check the Instagram for the announcements!  

Global Games signup is open! Are you an international student? Come join us for an afternoon 
of games, food, and fun! The date is Friday May 3rd from 3-5pm. We hope you can come! 

Last call for any grade 10-12 students who would like to attend the Skilled Trades field trip next 
Wednesday, April 17th at Tradex.  See Ms. Day ASAP for details.  

To any senior band student who has signed up for the Vancouver Symphony field trip on April 
26th, please remember to submit your permission form to Ms Campbell as soon as possible. 
You will not be able to attend the field trip without a signed permission form. If you need a paper 
copy, please come and see Ms Campbell 

Congratulations to Inbal Tzafrir who presented at the South Fraser Science Fair this week.  Her 
project on creating a "Personalized and Adaptive Platform to Treat Misophonia" is truly 
impressive and deserving of the recognition and praise.  Inbal was nominated for the highest 
number of special awards of any project at the fair and impressively she won them 
all!  Congratulations Inbal!   

Attention all grade 9 & 10 students – Tickets to the Spring Fling will be on sale today at lunch at 
the window outside the office. The dance is on Wednesday April 17th and tickets are $15. There 
will be a concession with popcorn and water and a chance to win PRIZES! You don’t want to 
miss this fun event! 

There is a pizza lunch for all Tsawwassen First Nation Students in the Library Conference room 
at lunch today! See you there! 

GRADS 

Attention all grads, please report any grad tag updates to Miss Fletcher in room 1424 today.  

Attention all grads – There are 4 days left to register for Dry Grad. Deadline is Monday, April 
15th. Please submit your registration forms to the Dry Grad box in office as soon as possible. 
You don’t want to miss this fun event! There will be delicious food, games (Mechanical bull, 
Casino, Eliminator – to name a few), and PRIZES! 
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SPORTS 

Reminder to all spring Pacer athletes - your contracts and fees are now OVERDUE! Bring your 
contract to Ms. Jow ASAP and pay your athlete fee at the office to be eligible for your next 
game! 

PACER BISTRO 

The specials in the Pacer Bistro today are Vegetarian Butter Chickpeas with Rice Pilaf & Garlic 
Naan and Potato & Cheese Soup.   

PACER FRIDAY 

Every Friday, we recognize students for showing their Pacer Pride. Students who demonstrate 
outstanding levels of participation, achievement, care, exploration, or respect are nominated by 
their teachers and the name goes into a draw to receive a prize. Today’s Pacer Prize winners 
are:  

• Kate Grskovich 
• Rose Cox 
• Kamin Tangsujaritvichitr 
• Myah Jenkins 
• Cody Hicks 
• Ginger Wallace 

 
Please come to the office to claim your prize.  
 

Thanks for listening and hope you have a great weekend! 


